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Update 18.03.2020 Refuse Collection and Bulky Collection 
Services 
 
Newry, Mourne and Down District Council would like to provide the following update in relation 
to Refuse Collection and Bulky Collection Services. The Council has implemented the following 
measures, designed to ensure that the Refuse Collection Service continues to operate as 
normally as possible. 
 
CHANGE TO COLLECTION TIME 
Bin Collections will now commence at the earlier time of 6.30am 
Householders are requested to place their bins out before 6am OR placed out the evening 
before your normal collection day. 
 
BULKY COLLECTION SERVICE 
The Council’s Bulky Collection Service will be suspended, effective from 4pm on Friday 20 March 
2020. 
 
The Council will make every effort to provide a bulky collection service to all those that have 
already been booked for this week, but the Booking Service is now closed until further notice. 
The Council would like to apologise for any inconvenience that may be experienced as a result 
of the changes to these services. 


